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September 4, 2024 
 
Brad Ocker 
9591 CR 33 
Craig, CO 81625 
 
RE: Lyster Pit, Permit NO. M-2008-009, Complaint Received  
 
Dear Mr. Ocker:  
 
 On August 21, 2024 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) inspected the 
above referenced site in response to the complaint you submitted to the Division on July 18, 2024. 
A copy of the Division’s inspection report has been provided under separate cover. The matter is 
now considered resolved. 
If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me 
at 720-868-7757 or hunter.ridley@state.co.us  
 
Sincerely, 
Hunter C. Ridley 

 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
CC: Zach Trujillo, DRMS 
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